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To: Parents/Carers of Selected Students 
 
Our Ref: 87979477 
 
14 July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: 903 school transport users (Year 7 – Year 11 ONLY) - Price increases and how to pay 
 
903 service: Skidby/Cottingham/Willerby/Kirk Ella/West Ella/Swanland Pond 
  
As you may already be aware, the cost of transport and associated costs are increasing and therefore, after 
conducting a thorough review of our services, the school unfortunately has no option but to increase these 
costs, a decision which has also been made by the Local Authority School Transport Team for the services 
which they run.  
 
Our newly revised costs are detailed below: 

Annual bus pass - see payment plans below £560 

Single journey (pay as you go users) £2.55 

Return journey (pay as you go users) £3.85 

 
Please be aware that we have kept this increase as low as possible for the academic year September 2025 
to August 2026; however, the school will continue to review the costs charged each year going forward, 
whereby inflationary increases may be agreed.  
 
Users of the 903 can apply for a 2025/26 bus pass on the school website via ‘Parent Information - 
School Transport’ School Transport - South Hunsley School 
 
Once your bus pass application form has been received, payment plans will be set up on our Arbor system 
and split across 10 months as per below: 
 

Due date Cost 

30 September 2025 £56 

31 October £56 

30 November £56 

31 December £56 

31 January 2026 £56 

28 February £56 

31 March £56 

30 April £56 

31 May £56 

30 June £56 

Total £560 

 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/parent-information/school-transport/


   

 

Please note annual bus passes can be paid upfront or in instalments noted above. If you wish to cancel this 
pass, the school will refund any payments made in advance. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the finance team via the email below: 
finance@southhunsley.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss S Steele 
Finance Manager 
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